
 
 

 

  
 
 
04/02/2022 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
  
 
Please see information about our upcoming online Year 9 Options events below: 
  
Find out about the options available here at Ysgol Aberconwy: 4.00-5.00pm on Monday 14th February 
 

·  Explore subject information videos live with the headteacher, Mr. Gerrard, over TEAMs. 
·  Ask questions direct to the team. 
·  Click here to access the event on the night. 

 
Meet with subject specialists for individual interviews on Tuesday 15th February 4.00pm-6.00pm 
 

·  Video call appointments with subject specialists to discuss the courses and whether it is the right 
choice for your child 

·  Visit https://ysgolaberconwy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book appointments 
·  A maximum of 8 bookings are permitted 
·  Bookings open from 12noon on Tuesday 8th February and will close at 12noon on 

Tuesday 15th February 
·  Full details on this system are available here: https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/en_gb/parent-

evenings/  
 

Visit https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/en_gb/options/ for further information, prospectus, course 
videos and an application form. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ian Gerrard 
Headteacher 
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